

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.

Weekly Bulletin

25th January 2019

Sports Class



Attendance and Lates this week...

	Browne	Blake	Donaldson	Dahl	Morpurgo	Kipling	Rowling	Rosen	
Attendance	<mark>98%</mark>	97%	97%	95%	94%	93%	91%	94%	
Lates	9	6	8	10	4	6	3	0	

Well done Browne Class!

Brainiacs of the Week:

Browne	Ciara and			
Diowile	Henry			
Blake	MacKenzie			
Diake	and Evie			
Danaldaan	Jake and			
Donaldson	Melania			
Dahl	Alby and			
Dani	Skylar			
Манания	Chanel and			
Morpurgo	Alex			
Vinling	Ronnie and			
Kipling	Leon			
Powling	Tino and			
Rowling	Aryan			
Rosen	Teegan and			
Rosen	Aaron			

This Week In School...

Year 3 – have been learning about the fractions of numbers in Maths and in English, have been writing an instruction manual, inspired by their book, Oliver and the Seawigs, to explain how we can all build our own Seawig!

Year 4 – have been writing a poem about school after taking inspiration from their current book, Werewolf Club Rules. In Maths they have been concentrating on adding and subtracting fractions that have the same denominator. In Humanities, they have delved into the life of Henry VIII and been writing fact files about one of England's most famous monarchs. Dahl class have also been practising for their class assembly.

Year 5 – have been working really hard on adding and subtracting fractions this week, some of them have really pushed themselves and have begun to tackle SATs style questions! In English, they have started writing a poem about AJ's trainers, it's been fantastic to see how effortlessly Year 5 have created their own rhyming couplets.

Year 6 - have been working hard to publish their stories about a sinking ship and many of these are now on display. The children have now started working on writing a diary entry from the perspective of the main character in their new book, Rooftoppers. In Maths, they have been learning about the properties of shape.

Rowling

Countries Of The World Night We are so excited to announce

our next Wow Event! Countries of the World night will take place on Wednesday 6th February from 6pm and take us all on a tour of the world through games and food. We will be learning about all the different cultures and cuisines! All families are welcome. Click here to RSVP

Iver Village Schools Working Party Update

Thank you to everyone who attended this week's meeting held by the Iver Village Schools Working Party regarding the options posed for both The Iver Village Junior School and The Iver Village Infant School.

We would like to remind everyone that the Terms of Reference that the Schools Working Party are working from can be found on our website and here.

The minutes of this meeting will be made available in the next 2 weeks. We will also inform you of the date and time of the next meeting as soon as it is agreed between both the schools and the council.

Holiday Club Is Back!

We will be running our February Half Term Holiday Club from Monday 18th to Wednesday 20th February. Head to our website of click here for the full details and the booking forms.

Don't forget we are a nut free school as we have children who have allergies! (let's leave them for the squirrels)

School Pledge: 'I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at school.'



Whole School Attendance, Year so far... 96.1%



Event

Young Voices O2

Assembly, from

British Values

Parent Coffee

Morning, from

Safer Internet Day

Countries of the

Last Day of Half

Children Back To

P4C - Question of

What makes someone

Ivertastics!

Well done to;

Isabella, Ronnie

F, Sienna and

Jake S!

an artist?

World Night

18th – 20th Feb Holiday Club

Term

School

Afternoon

8.45am

Performance

(Choir Only) Da<u>hl Class</u>

9am

Date

28th

Jan

31st

Jan

31st

Jan

1st

Feb

5th

Feb 6th

Feb

15th

Feb

25th

Feb

Iver Village Junior School

Believe. Achieve. Succeed Together.







The Ivers Community Hub Is Now Open!

Located in the heart of the community offering Citizens Advice Bureau Drop In Sessions, Connection Support and the Community Library, The Ivers Parish Council welcome our residents, local groups, and organisations to make use of this community space please email comms@iverparishcouncil.gov.uk to enquire.

CURRENT SERVICES!

Citizens Advice Bureau:

The Citizens Advice Bureau are now holding monthly Drop In Sessions on the second Thursday of each month between 10am and 12 noon, no appointment is necessary.



THE COMMUNITY HUB
WELCOMES GROUPS,
CLUBS AND
ORGANISATIONS TO MAKE
USE OF THIS COMMUNITY
SPACE

Connection Support:

Connection Support are also running drop in sessions between 10am – 12pm on the first and third Thursday of each month. They offer free and confidential advice on: welfare benefits, budgeting, debt management, rent arrears, provide links to specialist services such as mental health support, substance misuse agencies etc.

The Iver Community Library:

The Community Library will be open every Wednesday 10am – 4.30pm commencing January 30th.

Young Voices Song List

We have a dedicated page on our website for all our Young Voices singers!

<u>Click here for the song list</u>

<u>Click here for the dance list.</u>

Car Park Safety

We would like to remind everyone to please use the pedestrian gate when dropping children off to Early Birds especially due to the dark mornings. The large 'IN' gate is for cars and is very unsafe for children and adults alike to walk through as this is for CARS ONLY.

Thank you.

Times Table Mastery League

It's that time of term again!
Our whole school took part in this term's
competition and the results are in!
Congratulations to Jake S who took the Lower
School top spot, Rahul who managed to pip the
competition and take the win in Upper School!
Well done as well to Miss Kelly, who yet again
managed a perfect score in the best time of all
the staff!

Coffee Morning

Don't forget our next coffee morning is next week, Friday 1st February from 8.45am in The Diner. We will be discussing our current homework policy with Mr Clifford over a cup of tea and biscuits. We would love to hear your views as parents, all parents are welcome.

Click here to RSVP.

This Week's Staffie Award!

This week's 'Staffie'
was given to the
teacher of the week,
Miss Couves for being
Wonder Woman and
always being there
when we need her!



<u>Letters/Blogs out this</u> <u>week:</u>

Young Voices Update

Copies of school letters are available on our website www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk Don't forget to book Bluebells and Early Birds online. Go to https://goo.gl/forms/JuZsG7Q42u7JKg1D3 or via our website.

Each Bluebell booking will cost a minimum of £2. You will be charged for any Bluebells Club your child is booked into but does not attend unless the school have been informed beforehand (or due to illness). Please also note, although we are able in most circumstances to book children in at the last minute to Bluebells, we do require parents to inform us. Any children left in our care after school hours will incur an extra £2 non-booking fee on top of their club fees. We will charge late fees of £5 per 15 minutes after 6pm.